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Pa ts
Chan, Barney, Env. Health

From: BrentSearcy[bsearcy@ecostmanage.com]

Sent: l\4onday, February 26,2001 11:42 AM

To: Chan, Barney, Env. Health

Subiect: RE: County letter

Thank you for the copy of your letter.

Following our conversation this morning, I talked with both Binayak Acharya at ECM and James Yoo at ACPWA.
Fortunately, Binayak located copies of the DWR well destruction forms at Nestle offices this morning. James also
thought he had electronic copies of the same forms on file at his office and is going to let me know if and when he
locates these well destructions forms.

Either way, jt looks like we should have the proper documentation of the well destruction activities as requested in
your Jan. ?9,2007 letter to Nestle and Encinal.

-Brent

From: Chan, Barney, Env, Health Imailto:barney.chan@acgov.org]
Sent: Monday, February 26, 2OO7 10:36 AM
To: bsearcy@ecostmanage.com
subject: County letter

Brent: here is a copy of the letter I mentioned.

Barney M. Chan
Hazardous Materials Specialist
Alameda County Environmental Health
510-567-6765
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